

THE SHEPHERD'S VOICE

April 18, 2019



He is not here; He has risen. Hallelujah! (Luke 24:6)

Happy Easter Everyone! I can't believe we are on the other side of spring break and heading into the last few weeks of the school year!



These past couple weeks at St. Robert...

Bishop Walkowiak visited the students on Tuesday, April 9, 2019! He spent time in the 4-year-old and kindergarten classrooms and met some of the 3-year-old students on the playground. This was an unplanned visit, which is unusual for the Bishop, but he had been trying to visit us since January and the day just worked with his schedule at the last minute!

I talked to the kids about Holy Week after Pledge & Prayer. The main message was that everyone sins but because of Jesus' sacrifice we can be forgiven. After asking for forgiveness, we need to change our behavior to show that we are truly sorry.

The students have been challenged to be a "Super Hero of Kindness." They all have a clear understanding that a super hero is strong, good, and brave. Now, they are trying to act like one by doing kind actions toward their classmates, teachers, and family. We are going to keep track of the kind acts noticed by our teachers and recognize our super heroes each day!

We are making progress on our playground! The fence is rolled back so fill dirt can be brought in. We have an updated plan...check out the picture below! Please plan to join us for the community build day on Saturday, May 18! Please let us know if we can plan on you by emailing Pattie at preynolds@strobertschoolada.org. Work will begin at 8:00am.



Save the Date!

Friday, April 19:

No School; Good Friday

Monday, April 22:

No School; Easter Monday

Saturday, April 27:

Family Movie & Pizza Night 5:30-8 pm Please *RSVP* to wostrowski@gmail.com

Thursday, May 9:

P4 & Kindergarten to Legacy Stables 9:30-11:00 am

Saturday, May 18:

Playground Community Build

Monday, May 27:

No School; Memorial Day

Playground Community Build

WE NEED YOUR HELP!



We are getting closer to our Playground Community Build day and are still in need of volunteers. Please consider volunteering any time you can on Saturday, May 18th or donate to our cause at our **GoFundMe** page.

To volunteer please fill out the form located in the link below:

Playground Information Here!

Refer a Family

Earn \$50 dollars off your 2019-20 school tuition for all referrals to St. Robert School who enroll with us for fall 2019! Please contact Liz Peters with any questions.





Save Money On Tuition

If you are interested in saving money on your child's tuition then the SCRIP program is for you!

Click on this link for all the information: SCRIP Program

If you have any questions please contact Suzanne Fuchs, Scrip Coordinator at 614-506-6315 or email suzannefuchs 1@gmail.com.

Our Mission at St. Robert Catholic School is to provide a premier Catholic education that empowers every student to develop into the individual God created him/her to be. Our culture is designed to nurture each student's relationship with Christ through a STEM based education."

www.strobertschoolada.org





